
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

27th June 2022 at 2.30pm 

 

Present 

Representatives from YR, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 

 

Agenda 

● Actions arising from Pupil Voice Conference at QEHS GG12: Responsible 

consumption, GG17 Partnerships for the Goals; 

● AOB. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● 4 students from school attended the community cohesion event at QEHS to discuss 

how to tackle the issue of litter in the local area. They discussed what we as a school 

do well, and what we could improve. 

● What we are good at: 

○ Using litter pickers to keep our grounds clear; 

○ Having a recycling bin in each classroom; 

○ Having a composting bin in some classes for fruit waste. 

● What we need to look at: 

○ Bins on the playground; 

○ Composting bins provided for all classes; 

○ How can we recycle milk cartons? 

● The GGs agreed that there were plenty of bins around school and on the playground. 

We need to draw attention to these and encourage people not to drop litter and to 

use the correct bin. ACTION: GGs to join Mrs. Hart’s worship on Monday to 

reinforce this message! 

● Clear signs need to be created for the different bins: general waste, recycling and 

compost. These need to be stuck to the bins in each class. ACTION: Mrs. Hart to 

produce these. 

● The GGs all agreed a poster competition would be a great idea! Children to design a 

poster encouraging people to not drop litter - launched in assembly on Monday. The 

GGs will then vote and choose a winner and the posters will be displayed around 

school, including outside the grounds. 

 

The next meeting will be on Monday 4th July at 10am, just before worship! 


